
FINE ARTS 

 

 
ART   
It has been a tough year for Art Shows.  We were snowed out TWICE for our regional show and now the 
Queeny Park Show has been cancelled.  Students have produced many, many excellent pieces this year 
and will be able to get them back at some point.  I will be online everyday from 9:00 to 10:00 am and will 
be checking my email several times to answer student questions.  Be safe everyone.  
   
BAND 
Office hours Mr.Higgins: 12:30-1:30 dailyM-F.   Mr. Holzen: 1-2pm M-F.  
We do a Google Meet every school day for 10 minutes with each grade level. 6th grade band 
1pm, 7th grade band 1:10pm, 8th grade band 1:20pm. We have a short music educational activity 
to offer, and interaction with other band students in a moderated environment. Students should 
refer to Schoology for the link to Google Classroom for their band class.  
Playing your instrument and sharing music with others can be a true joy during times like these. 
Embrace it! Be creative!  
 
CHOIR 
Choir has started eLearning and so far it is going very smoothly! Check your Google Classroom 
for information on the assignments. If you have technology issues, e-mail Mr. Rodgers or Mrs. 
Houchins and we will do our best to help. Stay safe and stay healthy out there! Together we will 
get through this! 
 
ORCHESTRA 
We are moving right along! The students and all involved have been awesome. I am holding an 
office hour 2-3PM everyday for any student that has questions about assignments or activities. 
Links to the meeting can be found on Google Classroom, and the link to Google Classroom can 
be found on Schoology. There are some many wonderful online things happening right now in 
the world of music  - too many free resources to go into this short letter.  Get out on the web, go 
to YouTube and explore. The best musicians in the world are getting online and making music. 
Itzhak Perlman, the famous violinist, is even telling funny stories from his career.  Have fun 
learning and making music! We can do this, Orchestra!  
 
 
THEATRE & VIDEO PRODUCTION NEWS 
Theater & Video Production students are adaptable - and so is their teacher!  While our learning may look 
different than before, we’re doing some fun stuff.  All assignments are posted on Google Classroom.  My 



office hour is from 1-2 pm M-F.  Right now it is by email only, but I’m looking into creating a Google 
Meet for these days.  I reply to emails all day, so you can alway reach me there! 


